
 txi 
DIAL MO SO 

ahQere 4Pk4 ßPoadca4tin9. .9itc. 

COTTON BELT BUILDING 

NORTH LITTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS 

February 4, 1960 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
1420 Columbia Drive NE 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

This letter will serve as verification of the reception 
of KXLR by you, January 30, 1960. I do thank you for the 
complete report on the signal from our station. 

We use 5000 Watts daytime and 1000 watts directional at 
night with a four tower array. 

I too am a "ham" -- my call is W5DHV. I hope to be back on 
the air soon ( 10 - 20 - 40 phone ) and hope we can make 
contact. One of my engineers at the plant has his transmitter 
in operation on 40 meter fone and operates from our trans- 
mitter building at nights. He is George A. Jones ( Joe ) and 
his call is WSNUF he would be glad to contact you. 

Thank you for the report. 

Sincerely yours, 

11 7andusen - 'thief n ineer 
Radio Station KXLR 


